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THE FIRS 2020 

 

SILVERSTONE 

SCHOOLS CHARITY 

PARKING 

 

 

PLEASE PRINT THIS 

PAGE AND PUT IT IN 

YOUR WINDSCREEN 
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From Junction of Church Street and West End (also see other file sent to you - 

ToSilverstone.pdf) 

 

 

Approaching Silverstone from Foscote or Wappenham (see 

Directions_to_Silverstone.pdf), continue into Church Street for 0.4 miles to a T 

Junction with High Street by the White Horse Public House. Turn left and 

continue for 30 metres. Keep Left into Little London. – go 0.3 miles. The 

entrance to The Firs Parking is on the left at 69 Little London, Silverstone, 

NN12 8UP   
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We recommend reading these instructions carefully before you set off.  

Reading the instructions for the first time just as you are approaching 

Silverstone is asking for trouble. Please make sure you know where you will 

need to go before you set off.  

  

Please note all money collected goes to the Friends of Silverstone Schools, a 

registered Charity collecting on behalf of the children of Silverstone Schools. 

This year part of the proceeds from parking at The Firs will be given to the local 

Church. All helpers are volunteers. All vehicles are parked at owner’s risk. No 

responsibility can be accepted by the Silverstone Schools Federation, the 

Friends of Silverstone Schools or the operators of the car parks for any damage 

or loss, howsoever caused.  

  

We hope you have an enjoyable day out at the British Grand Prix. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


